
FATHER’S DAY SOCK FUNDRAISER 

WHICH DAD, GRANDFATHER, UNCLE OR OTHER SIGNIFICANT 

MALE DOESN’T LOVE TO WEAR A PAIR OF GREAT SOCKS?   

FOR $6 A PAIR YOU CAN’T GO WRONG!!! 

This Friday, 28th August, we will be conducting a Father’s Day Sock 

Fundraiser (as we can’t run Bingo at the moment). During the day 

each class will have the opportunity to visit our Sock Stall in the Hall. 

Each student will have the opportunity to purchase up to 2 pairs of 

very funky colourful socks each. The following week the remaining 

socks will be available to purchase in the School Office. 

To go with our Sock Stall in the Hall, all students will be able to wear a 

crazy pair of socks (from home) with their sports uniform on the day. 


